

SUMMER VACATION TASK

1stSEMESTER

ACADEMIC SESSION 2021-2022



SUBJECT: ENGLISH

CLASS: FOUR

STUDENT'S NAME_____FATHER'S NAME_____

CLASS______ SECTION ______

TOTAL MARKS_____OBTAINED MARKS_____

CLASS TEACHER' NAME AND SIGN

SECTION HEAD'S SIGN_____PRINCIPAL'S SIGN_____

Table of Contents

Course Book Unit 01: Pippi Longstocking

- Multiple Choice Questions(MCQs)
- Words / Sentences
- Comprehension Passage
- Picture Writing
- Course book Exercise
- Work Book Exercise

Course Book Unit 02: Pip Meets a Convict

- Multiple Choice Questions(MCQs)
- Words / Sentences
- Comprehension Passage
- Picture Writing
- Course book Exercise
- Work Book Exercise

Course Book Unit 03: Anansi and Five

- Multiple Choice Questions(MCQs)
- Words / Sentences
- Comprehension Passage
- Picture Writing
- Course book Exercise
- Work Book Exercise

The Grammar Tree

- Noun I: Proper & Common
- Noun II: Countable & Uncountable
- Verb
- Agreement of verb with subject

Composition

- Essay :Hazrat Muhammad (S.A.W)
- Computer
- Letters: Letter to father asking for money.
- Letter to uncle thanking him for birthday gift.
- Forms of Verb
- Present Indefinite Tense
- Past Indefinite Tense



New Oxford Modern English (3 rd	Edition)	Grade: 4
Date: <u>1st July,2021.</u>		Day: <u>Thursday</u>
<u>L</u>	JNIT# 01 PIPPI LONGSTOCH	(ING
Choose the best option.		
1. Pippi was the most	girl.	
(a) brave	(b) remarkable	(c) shy
2. Her nose was the shape of a	a very small	
(a) potato	(b) apple	(c) tomato
3. Pippi entered	for the first time.	
(a) market	(b) palace	(c) Villa Villekulla
4. The colour of Pippi's hair wa	as like	
(a) carrot	(b) mango	(c)potato
5.Pippi invited Tommy and An	nika to	
(a) lunch	(b) breakfast	(c) dinner
6.On her thin legs she wore a	pair of long	
(a)jeans	(b) tides	(c)stocking
7. The children at next door	were not a	t home.
(a)Tommy & Annika	(b) James & john	(c)none
8. Pippi's shoes was	as her feet.	
(a) short	(b) long	(c)fit
9. A little is sitting	on the strange girl shoulders.	
(a) monkey	(b) dog	(c) parrot
		Paretn's Sign:

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd	Edition)	Grade: 4
10.The name of Pippi's monke	y was	
(a) Mr. Tommy	(b) Mr.Totto	(c)Mr. Nilsson
	Present Indefinite tense	<u>2:</u>
✤ We use present indefin	ite tense when an action is ha	ppening right now, or it happen
<u>regularly.</u>		
Examples:		
The birds sing. Ali write	es with a pen. The cow	v gives milk.
Affirmative sentences:		
Points to Remember:		
1. Soon after the subject,	put the <u>first form of verb</u> in t	the sentence.
2. With he, she it or any o	other singular noun, add <u>S or e</u>	<u>es</u> to the first form of verb.
3. Write object after the	verb and put full stop at the e	nd of a sentence.
		۔ ہم ہر روز اخبار پڑ ہتے ہیں۔
	ِتا ہوں۔	۔ میں اپنے بھائی سے پیار کر
	تا ہے۔	۔ سورج مشرق سے طلوع ہون
	یدتا ہے۔	۔ اسلم عید پر نئے جوتے خری
	ہمکتے ہیں۔	۔ ستارے رات کو آسمان پر چ

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Editio	n)	Grade: 4
Date: 2 nd July, 2021.		Day: <u>Friday</u>
UNIT	# 01 PIPPI LONGSTOCKI	NG
Choose the best option.		
11. When Pippi entered Villa Villeku evening.	Illa for the first time, it was a lo	vely
(a) winter	(b) summer	(c) spring
12. They had gone to visit their grar	ndmother for a	·
(a) week	(b) day	(c) month
13. They had no idea that there actu	ually was as	o near.
(a) enemy	(b) playmate	(c) cousin
14. The gate of Villa Villekulla opene	ed and a little	_ stepped out.
(a) girl	(b) boy	(c) child
15. Miss Pippi Longstocking go out f	or	
(a) enjoy	(b) morning walk	(c) fight
16. Her dress was rather	·	
(a) unusual	(b) impressive	(c) rough
17. On her long thin legs she wore a other black.	a pair of Longstocking, one	and the
(a) white	(b) red	(c) Brown
18. She had a pair of black shoes the	at were exactly twice as	as her feet.
(a) long	(b) short	(c) fit
19.Her father had bought these sho	bes for her from	·
(a) Nepal	(b) South America	(c) Egypt
20. It was a little monkey, dressed in hat.	n blue pant, a	jacket and white straw
(a) yellow	(b) black	(c) pink

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)	Grade:	4
Translate these sentences using present Indefinit	<u>e tense</u> میں ہمیشہ سچ بولتی ہوں۔	-
	تم جھوٹے بہانے بناتے ہو۔	-2
ہاتے ہیں۔	بچے چڑیا گھر کی سیر سے لطف اٹھ	
	ہم غریبوں کی مدد کرتے ہیں۔	-,
	علی اپنا سبق یاد کرتا ہے۔	_
ہیں۔	مسلمان ایک خدا کی عبادت کرتے	
	تم مچھلیاں پکڑتے ہو۔	_
	تم ریڈیو سنتے ہو۔	-
	وہ پیدل سکول جاتا ہے۔	-
	اسد نماز پڑھتا ہے۔	-1
	Paretn's Sign:	

Day: <u>Saturday</u>

Date: 3rd July, 2021.

Unit: 1 Pippi Longstocking

Course book Exercise: Page no: 5,6

PARTICIPLES

2.Fill in the blanks in the following; the first one has been done for you.

A. break	<u>Broke</u>	<u>Broken</u>
B. show		
C. go		
D. cheat		
E. stream		
F. hear		
G. say		

3. Say whether the following statements about the story are true (T) or false (F).

A. Tommy and Annika lived next door to Pippi.

B. The monkey was wearing an orange tie.

C. Pippi's shoes were too small.

D. Tommy was very shy.

E. Pippi walked home backward.

F. Pippi invited Tommy and Annika to breakfast.

Answer key:

Participles

a. break	broke	broken	b. show	showed	shown
c. go	went	gone	d. cheat	cheated	cheated
e. stream	streamed	streamed	f. hear	heard	heard
g. say	said	said	h. spread	spread	spread

2. Say whether the following statements about the story are true (T) or false (F). a. True b. False c. False d. False e. True f. True

WORK BOOK Exercise

NOUNS, VERBS, AND ARTICLES

Some nouns, verbs, and articles (a, an, the) are missing from the passage below. Choose suitable words from the box and fill in the blanks.

Monkey	Pippi	ship	stood	the	suitcase	took
	Wa	alked	waved	an	а	

Pippi was leaving the ship to start _____adventure. Pippi _____two things with her from the _____: a little _____whose name was Mr. Nilsson and a big _____ full of gold pieces. The sailor _____ upon the deck and _____. held _____ suitcase tightly and walked off with Mr. Nilsson on her shoulder.

The Nouns are:

The Verbs are:

The Articles are:

Talk about what these people are doing.



Write sentences like this:

a. A typist is someone who types.

b.	
с.	
d.	
f.	

Answer key:

Pippi was leaving the ship to start **an** adventure. Pippi **took** two things with her from the **ship**: a little **monkey** whose name was Mr. Nilsson and a big **suitcase** full of gold pieces. The sailors **stood** upon the deck and **waved**. **Pippi** held **the** suitcase tightly and **walked** off with Mr. Nilsson on her shoulder.

a. A driver is someone who drives.
b. A nurse is someone who nurses.
c. A painter is someone who paints.
d. A boxer is someone who boxes.
e. A painter is someone who paints.

Date:5thJuly,2021.

Day: <u>Monday</u>

UNIT# 01 PIPPI LONGSTOCKING

Solve the Comprehension Passage

When <u>Pippi</u> entered Villa Villekulla for the first time, it was a lovely summer evening. <u>The</u> children next door, Tommy and Annika were not at home. They had gone to <u>visit</u> their grandmother for a week and so they had no idea that anybody had moved into the house next door. On the first say after they came home again they stood by the gate, looking out onto the street. <u>They</u> had no idea that there actually was a playmate so near. They were standing there considering what that should do and wondering whether anything exciting was likely to happen or whether it was going to be one of those dull days when they couldn't think of anything to play. And just then gate of Villa Villekulla opened and a little girl stepped out. She was the most remarkable girl Tommy and Annika had never seen. She was Miss Pippi Longstocking out for her morning walk. Her hair, the colour <u>of</u> a carrot, was braided in two tight braids.

Q.1 Where did Pippi for the first time?

Q.2 Where did Tommy and Annika go to visit?

Q.3 What were Tommy and Annika thinking while standing by their gate?

Q.4 Where was Pippi going?

Q.5 What was the colour of Pippi's hair?

Paretn's Sign:

Grade: 4

• Grammatical Place of words:

Read above paragraph and identify grammatical place of underlined words.

	Noun	Pronoun	Verb	Article	Preposition
Ріррі					
The					
visit					
They					
of					

Describe the following pictures.





Date: 6th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Tuesday</u>

Words / Sentences

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Cannibal	I Saw a cannibal in dream.
2	Courage	They won with courage.
3	Freckles	There are freckles on her face.
4	Remarkable	He got remarkable success.
5	Sidewalk	Ali was walking on the sidewalk.
6	Silence	We ate our lunch in silence.
7	Admitted	She admitted her mistake.
8	Pair	I have a pair of shoes.
9	Politely	My teacher talks politely.
10	Suddenly	Suddenly, she opened the door.

Make your own Sentences of the following words.

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Cannibal	
2	Courage	
3	Freckles	
4	Remarkable	
5	Sidewalk	
6	Silence	
7	Admitted	
8	Pair	
9	Politely	
10	Suddenly	

Day: Wednesday

Date: 7thJuly, 2021.

The Grammar Tree Exercise

Compound Nouns: Exercise page: 3

(B) Some of the underlined **nouns** are **compound nouns**. Pick them out and say whether they are **proper or common noun**.

1. My pen friend lives in a town in South Africa.

2. The postman put all the letters in the letter box.

3. The <u>woodpecker</u> is a bird with a strong <u>bill</u> and stiff nail.

4. Many great <u>men</u> have used the famous <u>library</u> of the <u>British Museum</u> in London.

5. My grandparents live in Islamabad.

6. Even grown-ups like to read fairy tales.

7. Kamran likes to watch Western with cowboys and plenty of gunfights and punch-ups.

8. Please do not park your cars in driveway.

9. Reema suffers from high fever and frequent headaches.

10. <u>Paperbacks</u> cost much less than hardbacks, but they are not so durable.

11.A new pop group is going to play at the local dance hall.

12. The crown jewels of the Queen of the England are kept in the Tower of London.

13. <u>Chewing gum</u> is not a modern <u>invention</u>; men were chewing gum even 5000 years ago.

14. The spaceship crashed on an unknown planet in the Milky way.

15. The students will be given their timetable soon.

Answer key:

Pen friend (common); South Africa (proper) 2. postman, letters, letter box (common) 3. woodpecker ,bill(common) 4.men,library (common) British Museum (proper) 5. grandparents (common); Islamabad (proper) 6. grown-ups, fairy tales (common) 7. Kamran (proper) cowboys, gunfights, punchups (common) 8. Car, driveway (common) 9. Reema (proper) hay fever, headaches (common) 10. Paperbacks (common) 11. pop group, dance hall (common) 12. crown jewels (common); Tower of London (proper)13. Chewing gum ,invention(common)14. spaceship (common); Milky Way (proper – the name of a galaxy)15. timetable (common)

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)		Grade: 4
Date: 8 th July, 2021.		Day: <u>Thursday</u>
UNIT# 02	PIP'S MEETS A CONVICT	
Choose the best option.		
1.Pip father's family name is		
(a) philip	(b) pirrip	(c)david
2. Pip sister married to a	·	
(a) blacksmith	(b) goldsmith	(c) cobbler
3. We lived in area.		
(a) fertile	(b) sandy	(c)marshy
4. Suddenly, Pip realized that I was an	and began	to cry.
(a) orphan	(b) helpless	(c)convict
5. Early tomorrow Pi	p bring that file and the grub.	
(a)evening	(b) noon	(c)morning
6. The man was an escaped		
(a) thief	(b) convict	(c) beggar
7. The convict was dressed in	grey clothes.	
(a) rough	(b) neat	(c) beautiful
8. There is a hiding	with me.	
(a) lady	(b) young man	(c)child
9.A big iron chain on convict		
(a) neck	(b) hands	(c) leg
	Paretn	i's Sign:

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)		Grade: 4
10. What was the name of Pip's sister I	husband was	
(a) Joe Gargery	(b) Jhon Edward	(c)Anansi
Translate these sentences using prese	ent Indefinite tense	
		1- ئيچر ہميں سبق
	ا ہے۔	2- وہ جھوٹ بولڌ
	میں جھاڑو دیتا ہے۔	3- خاکروب گلی
	ے پہنتے ہیں۔	4- ہم صاف کپڑ
	ی بجاتا ہے۔ ر	
	وتی ہے۔	6۔ آمنہ کپڑے دھ
	ے پالش کرتا ہے۔	7۔ وہ اپنے جوتے
	ی ہے۔	8- امی کھانا پکات
	Paretn's	Sign:

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition	Grade: 4	
Date: <u>9thJuly,2021.</u>		Day: <u>Friday</u>
UNIT# 02	2 <u>PIP'S MEETS A CONVICT</u>	
Choose the best option.		
11. I say that my name is Pirrip bec	ause that's what is written on my fa	ther's
(a) tombstone	(b) diary	(c) book
12. We lived in a marshy area, dow	n by the a few miles	from the sea.
(a) lake	(b) church	(c) river
13. One day, I stood in the	and looked over my paren	ts tombstone.
(a) park	(b) Churchyard	(c) forest
14.The were criss	crossed with ditches and mounds.	
(a) marshes	(b) land	(c) track
15. The grey land and the grey sky	made me feel	
(a) happy	(b) worried	(c) sad
16. 'Hold your noise!' Cried a	voice.	
(a) terrible	(b) polite	(c) sad
17. His shoes were broken and had	an old rag round his	·
(a) neck	(b) hands	(c) head
18. He was covered in Scratches from nettles and		
(a) stones	(b) accident	(c) wall
19.I was dreadfully	and hoped that he would no	ot drop me.
(a) stare	(b) frightened	(c) think
20. He hugged his shuddering	body in boht his arr	ns.
(a) hands	(b) legs	(c) body
		la Cient
	Paretn	's Sign:

Date: 10th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Saturday</u>

Grade: 4

Unit: 2 Pip Meets a Convict

Course book Exercise: Page no: 19,20

Adjectives:

Underline the adjective in the following.

- A. Once upon a time there lived a young girl.
- B. She went to a good school and had a clever teacher.
- C. By mistake she brought her old textbook to class instead of the new one.
- D. The forgetful girl thought the teacher would shout at her in a loud voice.
- E. But the thoughtful teacher noticed the poor girl's expression.
- F. The teacher opened her metal cupboard with a shiny key.
- G. You can borrow this spare copy, said the kind teacher.

Work book Exercise

adjectives.
G. use
H. hope
i. play
j. taste
k. point
I. use
e s. a. harmless b. harmful, c. painless/painful, d. ,g. useless/useful, h. hopeless/hopeful, i. playful, j.

Paretn's Sign:

Date: 12th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Monday</u>

Words / Sentences

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Tombstone	They are looking towards the tombstone.
2	Churchyard	The people were standing in churchyard.
3	Orphan	Pip was an orphan child.
4	Grub	Pip gave grub to the convict.
5	wilderness	I saw a snake in wilderness.
6	Battery	They are playing near the battery. / The fan was working with battery.
7	Blacksmith	His father is a blacksmith.
8	Convict	Police arrested the convict.
9	Terror	He was trembling with terror.
10	File	I bought a new file.

Make your own Sentences of the following words.

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Tombstone	
2	Churchyard	
3	Orphan	
4	Grub	
5	wilderness	
6	Battery	
7	Blacksmith	
8	Convict	
9	Terror	
10	File	

Grade: 4

Date: 13th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Tuesday</u>

UNIT# 02

PIP MEETS A CONVICT

Read the passage and answer the below mentioned questions.

My father's family name is Pirrip and my first name <u>Philip</u>, but as a child I couldn't say either. So I called myself Pip, and then so did everyone else. I say my name is Pirrip because that's what is <u>written</u> on my father's tombstone and it is what my sister told me. My sister is married to the blacksmith. <u>We</u> lived in a marshy area, <u>down</u> by the river, a few miles from the sea. One day, I stood in the churchyard and looked over my parents' tombstone at the dark flat wilderness beyond the churchyard. The marshes were crisscrossed beyond ditches and mounds. In the distance, I could see the grey line of river and then, far away, the sea. It was <u>a</u> cold day. The grey land and the grey sky made me feel sad. I suddenly realized that I was an orphan and I began to cry.

Q.1 What was pip's full name and his family name?

Q.2 Where did he lived and with whom?

Q.3 In which area pip and his sister lived?

Q.4 Why did pip stand in the churchyard?

Q.5 Which thing made pip sad?

• Grammatical Place of words:

Read above paragraph and identify grammatical place of underlined words.

	Noun	Pronoun	Verb	Article	Preposition
written					
Philip					
We					
down					
а					

Date: 14th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Wednesday</u>

Describe the following pictures.



New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)	Grade: 4
	Paretn's Sign:

Grade: 4

Day: Thursday

Date: 15th July, 2021.

Past Indefinite Tense

Past indefinite tense is used to express an action that occurred in past, just completed or just happened.

Examples:

My father bought a new car. The girl threw a ball. She drank the milk.

Affirmative sentences:

Points to Remember:

- 1. First of all translate the subject.
- 2. Use the 2^{nd} form of verb after the subject.
- 3. Write object after the verb and put full stop at the end of a sentence.

Method: Subject + 2nd Form of verb +Object.

Translate these sentences using past indefinite tense

اس نے ایک خط لکھا۔ -1 اُنہوں نے تمہاری مدد کی۔ -2 میں نے اپنا سبق یاد کر لیا۔ -3 چپڑاسی نے گھنٹی بجا ئی۔ -4 میں اپنے میں او ل آیا۔ -5 انہوں نے ہمیں ایک دلچسپ کہانی سنائی۔ -6 اس نے چائے میں دودھ ڈالا. -7 مالی نے یودوں کو یانی دیا۔ -8

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)		Grade: 4
Date: <u>16thJuly,2021.</u>		Day: <u>Friday</u>
UNIT # 3 <u>AI</u>	NANSI AND FIVE	
Choose the best option.		
1. Anansi was a and he	was having difficult time.	
(a) trickster	(b) innocent	(c)witch
2. An old lived in nei	ghbor house.	
(a) lady	(b) man	(c)witch
3. The angry witch hated her		
(a) hair	(b) name	(c)pet
4. The witch said, I anyon	e who says the word five to c	lisappear forever.
(a) curse	(b) pray	(c)care
5.Anansi through a gap i	in the witch's fence.	
(a) enter	(b) moved	(c)peeked
6.Mrs. Rabbit carried a basket full of sw	/eet	
(a) potato	(b) pies	(c)mango
7 was not a fool.		
(a) Mr. Duck	(b) Mrs. Rabbit	(c)Mrs. Shrew
8. Anansi set to work and piled up	mounds.	
(a) four	(b) five	(c)six
9. Mrs. Rabbit was so s	he stopped.	
(a) rude	(b) kind	(c) trickster
10. The name of Witch was	·	
	Pare	etn's Sign:

New Oxford Modern English	(3 rd Edition)	Grade: 4	
(a) beast	(b) five	(c)Pippi	
11. Once upon a time , lon	g ago there lived a creature called	·	
(a) Anansi	(b) Pippi	(c) Robinson	
12. Anansi was a	, sometimes he was a man and	l other times he was a	
storage mix of two.			
(a) lion	(b) spider	(c) duck	
Translate these senter	nces using past indefinite tense		
	کی۔	علی نے سخت محنت ک	-]
	ے لڑی۔	ہماری فوج بہادری سے	-2
	 _L	ہم نے ایک ہاتھی دیکھ	-3
	نگ لگائی۔	اس نے دریا میں چھلا	_2
		انہوں نے میچ جیت لیا	-2
	اف کیا۔	خاکروب نے کمرہ صا	-(
	ے مسجد میں گئے۔	ہم نماز پڑ ہنے کے لئے	-7
	ىپ كېانى سنائى۔	انہوں نے ایک دلچھ	-8
		Paretn's Sign:	

New Oxford Modern English	Grade: 4	
Date:17 th July,2021.	Day: <u>Saturday</u>	
UNIT # 3	ANANSI AND FIVE	
Choose the best option.		
13. Passing by a neighbor	's house, Anansi heard something that	him.
(a) sad	(b) worried	(c) pleased
14. The neighbor was an o	old	
(a) witch	(b) woman	(c) man
15. She was an	and unpleasant witch.	
(a) beautiful	(b) angry	(c) ugly
16. The Witch became fur	ious whenever anyone said her	
(a) name	(b) do magic	(c) none
17. The Witch was stirring spell.	g her big cooking and r	nuttering and mumbling a
(a) bowl	(b) pot	(c) food
18. The smoke and sparks	were	
(a) blue & green	(b) red & yellow	(c) orange & red
19. Anansi rubbed his har	ds and jumped around on his	hairy legs.
(a) seven	(b) four	(c) eight
20. First to come by was a	little	
(a) Mr.Duck	(b) Mrs. Rabbit	(c) Mrs.Shrew
21	_ walked along with his chest held hig	h and His feet made a slip
slap sound on the path.		
(a) Mr.Duck	(b) Mrs. Rabbit	(c) Mrs.Shrew
		Paretn's Sign:

New Oxford Modern Engl	ish (3 rd Edition)	Grade: 4
22.A	sound pulled Anansi out of his day	ydream.
(a) scurrying	(b) noisy	(c) terrible
23. The load was	times her size and Mrs	. Shrew's face was red.
(a) two	(b) three	(c) four
24. A flash of	passed over Anansi's face.	
(a) anger	(b) happiness	(c) surprise
25. 'Argh! Say 1, 2, 3, 4,	5 !' Shouted Anansi instantly, in a big	g burst of spark, he
(a) moved	(b) disappeared	(c) change
Translate these senten	ces using past Indefinite tense	
	-	 عزرا نے نئے کپڑے پہنے۔
		 2- تم نے ایک تصویر کھینچی
	خواب ديكها.	3۔ علامہ اقبال نے پاکستان کا
	متحد کیا۔	 4- قائد اعظم نے مسلمانوں کو
		Paretn's Sign:

Grade: 4

Date: 19th July, 2021.

Day: <u>Monday</u>

UNIT # 3

ANANSI AND FIVE

COURSE BOOK EXERCISE

See if you can find the answers to the following descriptions. Unscramble these four words to use in the spaces.

	Cotord	netdist	runes	charete		
2	A person who treats people who are sick					
a.						
b.				s a		
с.	-	-		··		
d.	A person who lo	oks after people's	s teeth is a			
		<u>WORK BC</u>	OK EXERCI	<u>SE</u>		
Add sı	uitable adverbs to	the following fro	om the box.			
	So	und bitter	prompt	quick truthful		
a.	The girl cried	wł	nen she lost h	er doll.		
b.	The policemen a	cted	wł	nen he saw the crash.		
C.	The baby slept _		all night	t.		
d.	We changed		and went out	to play.		
e.	The prisoner ans	swered		·		
Try to	think of five cou	ntable and five ur	ncountable no	ouns. Write them here:		
	Countable			Uncountable		
				Paretn's Sign:		

Grade: 4

Answer key:

See if you can find the answers to the following description				
a. doctor	b. nurse	c. teacher	d. dentist	

Add suitable adverbs to the following from the box.

a. bitterly b. promptly c. soundly d. quickly e. truthfully

Date:20thJuly,2021.

Day: <u>Tuesday</u>

Describe the following picture.



Words / Sentences

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Trickster	He is a trickster boy.
2	Scowl	Scowl shows your disagreement.
3	Sparks	The stars spark at night.
4	Scurrying	The hens were scurrying due to storm.
5	Smoke	There is smoke everywhere.
6	Flash	There is flash in the dark.
7	Charming	Her personality is charming.
8	delicacies	I ate delicacies lunch in hotel.
9	Furious	She was looking furious.
10	Glum	Sadia was looking glum toady.

Make your own Sentences of the following words.

Sr.	Words	Sentences
1	Trickster	
2	Scowl	
3	Sparks	
4	Scurrying	
5	Smoke	
6	Flash	
7	Charming	
8	delicacies	
9	Furious	
10	Glum	

Grade: 4

Date: 24thJuly, 2021.

Day: <u>Saturday</u>

UNIT # 3

ANANSI AND FIVE

***** Read the passage and answer the below mentioned questions.

Once upon a time a time, long ago, there lived a creature called <u>Anansi</u>. Sometimes Anansi was a spider, sometimes he was a man and other times he was a strange mix <u>of</u> the two. Passing by a neighbor's house, Anansi heard something that pleased him. <u>The</u> neighbor was an old witch. <u>She</u> was an angry unpleasant witch who became furious whenever anyone said her name. She hated her name. All through her life people had laughed or looked surprised when they heard what her name was. It was five. She was stirring her big <u>cooking</u> pot and muttering and mumbling a spell.

Q.1 How did Anansi look ?

Q.2 Who was living in his neighbors?

Q.3 When did Witch become furious?

Q.4 What was the name of angry Witch?

Q.5 What was the witch doing in her garden?

• Grammatical Place of words:

Read above paragraph and identify grammatical place of underlined words.

	Noun	Pronoun	Verb	Article	Preposition
of					
She					
cooking					
Anansi					
The					

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)		Grade: 4		
Date: 26 th July, 2021.		Day: <u>Monday</u>		
	Grammar & Composition			
Essay:	HAZRAT MUHAMMAD (S.A.W)			

Answer key:

Hazrat Muhammad (S.A.W) was the last prophet of Allah.He was born in Makkah. His father's name was Abdullah and mother's name was Amina. His father had died before he born. At the age of six his loving mother also died. At the age of forty, an angle Jebraial (A.S) came to him and said that you are the prophet of Allah. Hazrat Muhammad (S.A.W) said, always speak truth, do not tease anyone, obey your elders. He was very kind and loving. His life is the best example for us. He died at the age of sixty three.

ew Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)	Grade: 4
Write a letter to father asking for mon	iey.

Examination Hall,

City A. B.C.

26th July,2021.

My dear Father,

Assalam-o-Alaikum! You will be glad to know that I have passed my three class examination. Now I am in four class. I have to buy new books and notebooks for the new class. Please send me five thousand rupees.

Please pay my regards to Mother.

Yours Loving Son/ daughter,

X.Y.Z.

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)		Grade: 4	
Date:27 th July	<u>y,2021.</u>	Day: <u>Tuesday</u>	
	Grammar & Composition		
Essay:	<u>Computer</u>		

Answer key:

Computer is the greatest invention of modern times. It works like a brain. It has changed the world. It has made things easier. Every computer has three main parts CPU, monitor and keyboard. The first computer was invented by a French Scientist Pascal. We can keep all type of record in computer. The computer uses in schools, banks, offices and hospitals. It helps us in study. We can play games on computer. We can also watch cartoons and movies on computer. The computer is modern electronic device. It is very useful and helpful device. The computer does a lot of work for man. We should learn its uses for progress and development. I like the computer very much.

New Oxford Modern English (3 rd Edition)	Grade: 4
Write a letter to uncle thanking him for birtho	lay gift.
Examination Hall,	
City A.B.C.	
27 th July,2021.	
My dear Uncle,	
Assalam-o-Alaikum! I am very thankful to you for the g sent me on my birthday. It is very beautiful gift. I like it very much. I will make me regular and punctual. I thank you once again.	
Please pay my regards to aunt.	
Yours loving Niece/Nephew,	
X.Y.Z.	

Date: 28thJuly, 2021.

Day: Wednesday

The Grammar Tree Exercise

Countable and Un-Countable Nouns:

Definitions:

Nouns that are the names of things, people, etc which can be counted are known as **Countable Nouns**.

Nouns that are the names of things, people etc which cannot be counted are known as **Un-Countable Nouns.**

Exercise page: 6

State whether the underlined nouns are **countable or uncountable**:

- 1. The doctor has asked Rohail to keep away from both salt and sugar.
- 2. Bina loved to play basketball.
- 3. Our <u>cook</u> uses too much <u>oil and butter</u> in his cooking.
- 4. He ate his <u>soup</u> with a <u>spoon</u>.
- 5. The man spent all his money on books and lived happily in poverty.
- 6. John bought a new <u>car</u> and took us all for a ride.
- 7. I am very fond of <u>rice</u> and have it every <u>meal</u>.
- 8. Drinking too much <u>coffee</u> or <u>tea</u> is not good for <u>health</u>.
- 9. No living being can survive without air.
- 10. He does not like <u>bread</u> or butter.
- 11. He put some toothpaste on his brush and walked into the bathroom.
- 12. Oil and water do not mix easily.
- 13. Rana met with an <u>accident</u> and there was <u>blood</u> all over his clothes.
- 14. Luck was on his side and he won lot of prizes at the fair.
- 15. There was no <u>electricity</u> in the <u>town</u> because of the <u>flood</u>.
- 16. The weather was fine and we spent the day sitting in the garden.
- 17. When you listen to good music, you lose all sense of time.
- 18. He had eggs and toast forbreakfast, meat at lunch and milk at bed time.
- 19. There was no <u>space</u> in the <u>drawing room</u> and so they put the <u>television set</u> in the <u>bed room</u>.
- 20. The sand on the beach was clean and golden in colour.

Answer key:

(c = countable; uc = uncountable)

 doctor-c; salt, sugar-uc2. basketball-uc3. cook-c; oil, butter-uc4. soup-uc; spoon-c5. money, books-c; poverty-uc6. car-c7. rice-uc; meal-c8. coffee, tea, health-uc9. airuc10. bread-uc11. toothpaste-uc; brush, bathroom-c12. oil, water-uc13. accident- c; blood-uc14. Luck- uc; prizes, fair-c15.electricity, floods uc; town-c 16. weather- uc; day, garden-c17. music, time-uc18. eggs, breakfast, toast-c; , meat, milk-uc19. space- uc; drawing room, television set, bedroom-c20. sand-uc; beach, colour-c

Date: 29thJuly, 2021.

Day: <u>Thursday</u>

Forms of verb

Write forms of verb in the column.

Sr #	Present	Past	Past Participle
1	Be/is/am/are	was, were	been
2	Ask	asked	asked
3	Act	Acted	Acted
4	Answer	Answered	Answered
5	Bark	Barked	Barked
6	Beat	Beat	Beaten
7	Begin	Began	Begun
8	Bind	Bound	Bound
9	Bite	Bit	Bitten
10	Blow	Blew	Blown
11	Bring	Brought	Brought
12	Bend	Bent	Bent
13	Break	Broke	Broken
14	Burn	Burnt	Burnt
15	Buy	Bought	Bought
16	Can	Could	Could
17	Catch	Caught	Caught
18	Call	Called	Called
19	Clean	Cleaned	Cleaned
20	Carry	Carried	Carried

Grade: 4

Grade: 4

Date: 30thJuly, 2021.

Day: <u>Friday</u>

The Grammar Tree Exercise

Verbs(Have): Exercise page: 36

Definition: "A verb is word used for saying something about the activity or state of a person or a thing".

A verb that we use very often is have. The different forms of have in the three main tenses are given below.

Tense	Singular	Plural
Present	I have	We have
	You have	You have
	He/She/It has	They have
Past	I had	We had
	You had	You had
	He/She/It had	They had
Future	I shall have	We shall have
	You will have	You will have
	He/She/It will have	They will have

Homework

Fill in the blanks with have or has.

1. I _______a new car and Lubna ______a new one to.

2. you ______ a bad cold, but just ______ a headache.

3. He ______ a bat, you ______ a ball, and I ______ the wickets.

We can _____a match this afternoon.

4._____ you a pen that I can borrow?

5. Who ______ dog called Snoopy?

6. We ______ a small house in the countryside.

7. Which animal ______ a small tail but a long trunk?

8. Do you ______ a sister who ______ a red bicycle?

9. I ______ two brothers. Neither of them ______ a bicycle.

10. This car _____ only two doors.

Answer key:

1. have; has	2. have; has	3. has; have; have; have	4. Have	5. has
6. have	7. Has	8. have; has	9. have; has	10. has

Date: 31st July, 2021.

Day: <u>Saturday</u>

The Grammar Tree Exercise

> Agreement of Verb with Subject:

Exercise page: 39

Pick out the **finite verbs** and their **subjects** from the following sentences. Use a table like the one given below. An example has been given to help you.

Salman and his parents live in England.

Subject	Verb
Salman, parents	Live

- 1. The policeman asked him his name and address.
- 2. The little children of the nursery classes held an Eid party in their school.
- 3. The three fairies brought gifts for the princess.
- 4. A big cat was sitting on the branch of the tree.
- 5. The nearest shop was three miles away.
- 6. The old man sat down on the bench to rest.
- 7. A brave warrior will fight to the last.
- 8. A black spider lives behind the bathroom mirror.
- 9. A wounded tiger often becomes a man eater.
- 10. The kind prince decided to become a monk.

Sr#	Subject	Verb
1		
2		
3		
4		
5		
6		
7		
8		
9		
10		

Answer key:

Sr #.	Subject	Verb
1	Policeman	Asked
2	Children	Held
3	Fairies	Brought
4	Cat	Was sitting
5	Shop	Was
6	Man	Sat
7	Warrior	Will fight
8	Spider	Lives
9	Tiger	Becomes
10	Prince	Decided
